
Dear Valued Customers, 

We are pleased to inform you that our transportation service will be extending its operating hours 

to better serve our community. Effective immediately, our new schedule will be as follows: 

• Monday to Friday: 6:00 AM - 11:00 PM 

• Saturday: 7:00 AM - 10:00 PM 

• Sunday: 8:00 AM - 9:00 PM 

We understand that your transportation needs may vary, and we are committed to providing you 

with the flexibility and convenience you require. Should you have any questions or need 

assistance, please do not hesitate to contact our customer service team. 

Thank you for choosing our transportation services. We look forward to serving you better! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


